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Znpbjwl Uk gnimGulmpbwdp Up AwuwnmwnkGp np wlgliny  Yhg
wwulwlbwlGipm plGpwgphG” Up Gnpp punwpp U. lvwy dwyg. Ghtnbght lzrluu‘
qquwinp Awuwmwwniembp' np Angliunp, Yppwlwlé b pGYkpughG JwphpGhpp fing wg
opowlh  Awy Aunwwmwgbw)GhpniG: Unuak)p' U. Pwy GhinkghG btnun  wjG
«nwypngp», mp wlbkgunr m Juwquuinpmbgun Awy qhwnmwlhhg Lphunwuwnpnbiapm
Jumup dp, np Ahwwquwipl Jvhp ptvp qulGuqul dmubpmG Jky uwmwbGdbhg
khtnlkghGipn vks uwwwuwpynmp b Awdwilpwihf nbjwywph wwpwobltp: U.
Pwy Ghhinkght bnun Gubi wif mfunmwdugpp’ mp Ywighp bl lzrlhmupwfuth
N Einn Upp. PmpbhwGh jhrwwmwlyp jwupgnnlGhpp:

ghon bt np wydd dwvwGulGbpi m wuguwlGbpp pnumwéd &G, uwlugi U.
lwy blunbghlt wwluapl Ywleml b pGnpfiln jumdp Jdp Gmppbwg b Awiwnwinp
wqquipbGpm, W yp wpmbGwlyt hp uppuwqul wwpwwlwbnpmbp:

Npyku Unwelnpn Qwyg. bytnbtginy <pupuwihG Udbphhuwgh UptabpbwG
PrLuhl, Yp oGnpAuwanpkbGp U. lwy Ulknbtginy ApuGunpmpbwi 60-wibwlp b
Y'opAGklGp Ulhwlhwl Mnpimipnh wlnwdGtpG n1 AwdwiGph pninp
AuntwwmwgbwGtpp: Uwnophblp np Skpp vhpwi pwg wwAE Unopph wju Swé
nnbhpp:
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PrivaTe's MESSAGE

The Armenian Church has a long and rich liturgical heritage of sacred music
and joyous song. As the Armenian Church Choir Association convenes for its 44th
annual assembly we are reminded of that legacy and are filled with pride in the work
of our choirs and the devotion of their members.

And yet there is not an event, an accomplishment, an occasion in this
calendar year that does not stand in a great shadow of suffering. A year ago, an
earthquake rocked Armenia and took tens of thousands of lives rendering many more
physically and psychologically maimed. A year from now we will be marking the
75th year since the Genocide of 1915 in which two million died. One hundred years
ago this year, Armenians in America celebrated their first badarak in the New World.
How many anniversaries, some so tragic, others so filled with hope!

But as we gather to study and learn, to regulate the work of the choirs and
their music, we can only be filled with strength and faith. For the history of the
Armenian Church--a history of struggle and defeat, rebirth and growth--is the
collected histories of people of faith working together. Your contribution is part of
the foundation of our liturgy and our liturgy is the focal point of our faith. The
strength you bring to us in worship is the strength you bring to all the faithful.

God bless you in this work, may He fill us with renewed dedication to the
music of His Church and may He give us all, choir and congregation, the inspiration
to sing His praise loudly and long.

Prayerfully,

Archbishop Torkom Manoogian
Primate

August, 1989



